[image: Logo iran1]
     Permanent Mission of the Islamic Republic of Iran
to the United Nations Office and other international organizations










Statement
By
Mr. Araghi
Representative of the Islamic Republic of Iran

Before
Working Group on UPR
44th Session
Review of Burkina Faso
Geneva, 6 November 2023

بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم

Mr. President, 
Iran welcomes warmly the delegation of Burkina Faso to this review session and thanks them for the insightful national report submitted to the working group. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We welcome the efforts of Burkina Faso in implementation of its National Economic and Social Development Plan which has improved the access of people to basic social services and drinking water especially in rural areas. 
in a constructive spirit, Iran would like to recommend to Burkina Faso:
1. to continue its efforts to provide universal access to quality health services,
2. to continue its efforts to empower its SMEs in order to strengthen food security in the country.
Finally, Iran wishes Burkina Faso all the success in its 4th cycle of UPR.
I thank you Mr. President.
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